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FOOTBALL
QUEEMNSLAND

MEMO 10-24

To: Advanced Clubs

From: Foothall Queensland

Subject: Reminder of National Betting and Match Manipulation Guidelines
Date: March 19, 2024

Dear Clubs,

Football Queensland has been made aware of an international bookmaker contacting Queensland
clubs over the weekend.

If you have received or if you receive correspondence from any person or organisation making
offers, gifts, loans, or other forms of support, please contact
integrity@footballgueensland.com.au.

All Football Australia Members are bound by the National Betting and Match Manipulation
Guidelines attached to this memo for your reference. We ask all clubs to please ensure your
Members {(including but not limited to players, coaches, support staff, committee members and
volunteers) are aware of their obligations under the Guidelines.

For further education, we encourage clubs to consider the Sports Integrity Australia Competition
Manipulation and Spert Gambling Course,

End.
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